APPENDIX 5§

From: Andrew Clarke

Sent: 03 June 2014 10:29

To: Licensing

Subject: African Village, 179 Stafford Street NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED

On behalf of Environmental Health Commerecial, | would like to make representations on this application on the
grounds that insufficient information has been provided on the application to address the licensing objective of the
Prevention of Public Nuisance, based on the location of the premises within the Cumulative Impact Zone.

During a meeting at Bilston Street Police Station between the applicant, WPC Lisa Davies and myself on 02 June
2014, the applicant accepted, agreed and signed an amended set of conditions within his operating schedule to
promote the licensing objectives.

My current intention would therefore be to withdraw my representations at the meeting of the Licensing Sub-
Committee.

Regards,
Andrew Clarke

Senior EHO, Education & Enterprise
Tel. Office: 01902 555167

E-mail: Andrew.CIarke@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Wolverhampton City Council




